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WII Latest Updates  
As of July 14, 2021 

[bookmark: _GoBack]What’s New 
The Woodlake Innovations Worship Design Team announced the upcoming changes to our worship services in late June.  We are all very pleased with the Team’s recommendations and look forward to experiencing the coming changes to the 9:30 and 11:00 Sunday morning services. 
For more information about the changes, simply click on the following documents:
· Worship Service Change Announcement by Pastor Gordon
· Frequently Asked Questions
· Next Level Innovation Report
The Worship Hospitality Team continues to work on making our hospitality services excellent and will be rolling out their changes in conjunction with the grand launch of our new services in September.
In addition, the Volunteer Process Redesign Team continues to make progress on improvements to our overall volunteer program and will announce changes later in the year.

In Closing
The Woodlake Innovations Implementation Team appreciates your desire to stay informed with all the innovations resulting from your contributions during the Next Level Innovations project in 2019.  Most of the innovations have now been completed and have transitioned to ongoing Church staff and/or Committees.  The remaining projects will be communicated through regular Church communications once they are finalized. Again, thank you for your support throughout this process!  
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